10/01/25
It's been a really busy first week back for the 6th formers. We have hit the ground running with our new timetable and the students have adapted really well to the changes that this has brought about.
Really significant news, is that we have 4 students going out on work experience on different days of the week during this half term. 
The 2 students who started their work placements on Tuesday received  glowing reports from their mentors about on how well they managed in the workplace.
As of now, we are heading to Gibside on Friday for our regular volunteering trip, however, we are keeping a close eye on the weather to see how this might impact our plans!

